
Contact: Mike Page 549-5858 
PIO Grand Junction Fire 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Sometime around 11:15 following the ceremonies and prior to the tours of the buildings the old siren used in the 

early days to call firefighters back to work for big emergency events will be set off to denote the completion of the 

project. The Siren was last used in the late 70’s and was salvaged and put back in working order for this event by 

Engineer Mark Peterson. The siren after the event will reside in the lobby of the Fire Department Administrative 

Offices. Please let people know the siren is for this celebration and is not a signal for emergencies.  


